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Dear friend of Children’s Hospital of The King’s Daughters, 

 

On behalf of The King’s Daughters, founding organization of Children’s Hospital of The King’s 

Daughters (CHKD), we are very excited to have you join us again this year for Breakfast with 

Santa: Santa’s Celebration presented by Busch Gardens Christmas Town!  This year’s event 

will take place on Saturday, November 14, 2015, at Chesapeake Conference Center from 

10:00a.m.-1:00p.m. and will include breakfast, a photo with Santa for each child, an 

interactive train display, live music and entertainment, children’s crafts and activities, a silent 

auction of trees and special gift packages, and more! 

 

We would be honored to have your support and presence at this event. We would greatly 

appreciate it if you would consider donating an item, gift certificate, or themed package for 

our silent auction. Please complete and submit the enclosed Silent Auction Agreement Form 

and return it to the KD office no later than August 30, 2015.   

 

Children's Hospital of The King's Daughters upholds our charitable mission as its founders by 

offering all children equal access to care that addresses their unique medical, emotional and 

developmental needs regardless of any family’s ability to pay.  CHKD has truly secured a place 

in the heart of the community and is an eager collaborator with other community 

organizations and institutions that share its concern for the well-being of young people and 

offers a variety of education, research and health initiatives to improve the health and well-

being of children in this community and beyond. 

Serving the children of our community since 1896, The King’s Daughters organization has a 

legendary history of service to CHKD.   This legacy lives on because people like you share our 

passion to help the children of our community; many of whom with personal ties and 

experience with this phenomenal institution. 

If you need additional information or have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to call.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support.  With your help, we can continue 

to strive to advocate for better lives and better health care for all children in our community.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Natalie Carducci 

Membership Coordinator, The King’s Daughters 

2015 Breakfast with Santa Liaison 

757.668.8909  |  natalie.carducci@chkd.org 
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Silent Auction Donor Agreement 
Submit to The King’s Daughters Office 

 by August 30, 2015 

 
 

Further instructions and materials will be mailed to you once The KD office has received this completed form. 
 

Please Print Clearly: 

 

Merchandise to be donated:           

              

 

Approx. Retail Value:            

 

Date item(s) available for pick up:          

 

Description (if applicable) for signage:         

              

             

             

    

Please fill in your contact information: 
 

Company/Organization Name (if applicable):         

Contact Person:              

 

Phone:                (cell  /  home / work) 

Alternate Phone:         (cell  /  home /  work) 

 

Email Address:              

 

Street Address:             

City, State, Zip:             

 
Website:              

Facebook/Social Media Link:           
 

Please return via fax, scan/email or mail by August 30, 2015 
To:  The King’s Daughters Office, ATTN: Breakfast with Santa 

601 Children’s Lane, 2
nd

 floor / Norfolk, VA  23507 

Fax:  757-668-8907 - www.kingsdaughters.org  

Email:  info@kingsdaughters.org 
If you would like an electronic version of this form, please email info@kingsdaughters.org 
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